
Hello, 
 
I am writing to urge you to support HB 4075A and end Coyote Killing Contests in Oregon. They are wanton 

slaughter of wildlife. Oregon’s wildlife is managed under the public trust doctrine, which holds that wildlife 
is managed for the benefit of all Oregonians, and it is unethical and cruel to wantonly kill wildlife as part 
of a blood contest.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Richard Weber 

Portland, Oregon 

 


